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07/09/2020  09:34:102020/3850/T OBJNOT Joan Munro We are the owners of this oak tree which sits at the bottom of our garden.

Our neighbours at 112 Belsize Road have applied for planning permission to cut back the branches by 1.5 

meter where is overhangs their garden as well as the garden of 110 Belsize Road.

 

As the branches of the tree that overhang these gardens are not very long we are concerned that this might 

damage or kill the tree.  If the tree dies it could cause subsequent land heave, potentially damaging our large 

and well appointed garden office which sits next to the tree.

Our regular tree surgeon, Andrew Wassell of Wassells Arboricultural Services, has advised that this is a 

healthy mature oak tree and there is absolutely no requirement to do anything to the tree. 

In addition, as many of our Goldhurst Terrace neighbours have commented in response to the applicant's 

previous planning application to fell this tree, the tree adds to the beauty of the area, as well as contributing to 

reducing the air pollution we all suffer. 

We have written to the applicant, and the tree surgeon she has commissioned, to put them on notice that that 

if the works exceed what they are legally entitled to carry out and/or any damage is caused to our property we 

will take legal action.
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